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OFFICIAL 

Tea Tree Plaza New Park ‘n’ Ride Project 
 

The South Australian Government has 
committed $43.5 million to the construction 
of a new four level (ground floor plus three 
upper floors) Park ‘n’ Ride at the Tea Tree 
Plaza Interchange. The new facility will 
connect to and expand the existing Park ‘n’ 
Ride, increasing the number of parking 
spaces available from 700 to approximately 
1,200.  

The upgrade aims to meet demand for Park 
‘n’ Ride commuters and to increase public 
transport usage in the north-eastern 
suburbs. 

Project timing 

To facilitate the construction of the Park ‘n’ Ride, 
site clearance and civil works began in mid-
November 2022. These works are now complete. 

The project team will return to site on Monday, 9 
January 2023 to recommence works. Major 
construction activities will commence on 10 
January 2023. 

The new facility will be open to the public by mid-
2024, weather permitting. 

Construction activities  

The next stage of construction will involve works to 
establish the substructure.  

Substructure works will involve the installation of 
foundation piling and footings.  

‘Piling’ provides vertical support to a structure by 
transferring loads into stable soil or rock. The 
reinforced steel cages embedded in the piling 
create an effective bond for mass concrete 
footings.  

‘Footings’ sit on top of piling and will transfer loads 
from the main structure to the piling.  

This work will involve the use of piling rigs, 
excavators, and concrete trucks.  

These works prepare the site for construction of the 
main structure. 

Construction impacts 

For information about general construction impacts 
and mitigation measures, please refer to the 
Construction Impacts Fact Sheet available on 
the project website at www.dit.sa.gov.au/ttppnr 

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the 
community, as much as practically possible.  

Work hours 

Work will occur between 7am to 7pm Monday to 
Saturday each week. Advance notice will be 
provided if there are any changes to these hours. 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to 
a member of the project team, please: 

Call 1300 288 596 

Email dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Visit our website www.dit.sa.gov.au/ttppnr 

We appreciate your co-operation and patience 
while these important works are undertaken. 
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